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The Taylor’s Newsletter

We are currently writing this newsletter from a missionary friends house that we are staying
in.

The end of May saw a huge water leak in our house that flooded 3 rooms upstairs and
caused the ceiling to collapse below into 2 rooms downstairs.

We thank God that we are all safe and well and have the blessing of being able to stay in a
friend’s house. However, lots of the girls homeschool things, prayer room resources and
bags and coats etc have been destroyed. What made it worse was that there are rats living
in the gap between the ceiling and first floor and this has led to the rooms stinking of rat
poo.

Trying to dry out
This is slowly being sorted by the landlord and we hope to be back in our house over the after the flood.

next few days, excited and ready to welcome our Hope church leader Graham and his wife
Michele. We also have our good friend Dan staying with us who is getting fully involved
with family/mission life here. We have been setting up prayer rooms in schools and
churches this month as well as Andy preaching about prayer twice in Spanish.

Through all the chaos and difficulties God has been opening incredible doors recently.
Through the relationships we have built, we have been asked by the head of the Pastors
Association of Cusco to co-ordinate and lead a Cusco wide prayer initiative for the next 3
months. The purpose of this prayer program is to unite the local church in prayer and pray
for transformation and revival in this city. The program will culminate in a huge festival for . -
the whole city at the end of September. We are so excited by this and have already spoken The hole in our ceiling
in front of over 200 pastors at the launch event and have witnessed such hunger to be part
of the prayer program. The program will involve churches having and creating 24-7 prayer CAOW:%ITQNDE
walls, 24-7 prayer rooms and a Cusco wide prayer walk on 3 separate dates aiming to :

cover every street in prayer. :

Also, another exciting opportunity has opened up for us to set up a strategic 24-7 Prayer
Peru mission and training base. Our local church Corason has offered us free land on their
wonderful prayer mountain in the middle of the city to construct a permanent 24-7 prayer
room (the first in the country) a 24-7 prayer office and storage room as well as a small
house to live in, all rent free! We have been praying lots and hearing from God about this
venture, so much so, that we will soon look to start raising money and advancing with the
plans for this.

Speaking  to over
200 pastors at the
festival launch event

We are in awe of how God has led us to this point. With so many obstacles, o o aye V.
disappointments and hardships along the way, especially the deceit and disruption of the e
prayer room cafe, it seems that God has something far bigger and far wider reaching than
we could have possibly imagined. We thought that focussing on the little prayer room cafe
and the people of the centre was God’s will, however He is revealing to us that His plan is
not just for the centre of Cusco but for the whole city and region.

Please join with us in praying...

“ That we settle back into our home without issues. Andy preaching in
“ That Graham, Michele and Dan stay healthy and well. Spanish at Corason
“ For each church and pastor here to have open hearts and be receptive to uniting chureh.

together in prayer for the city and beyond.
“ For God’s clear guidance and blessing on the future mission and
training base.

We would love for you to partner with us in the work God is doing Q
here in Peru. Please click on the link to become a monthly
supporter or give a one off donation. GRACIAS 24'7P'E§ﬁYER

: ‘ _ The girls dressed up
{ 247prayerperu 247prayerperu  pNEY  peru@24-7prayer.com in traditional outfits



http://www.stewardship.org.uk/partners/20384391
mailto:peru@247prayer.com
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